
                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                            Friday 21st July 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

This week we have celebrated the time that the Year 6’s have spent with us. They entertained us with 

their memories and highlights. We wish them all the very best on their next adventure at Park school.  
                           On Thursday the music club had the special treat of singing ‘Happy Birthday’ to the Duchess of 

Cornwall as part of the Royal visit to the South West. We were very proud of them; they represented the school 

exceptionally well, even though they had to wait for over an hour! Many thanks to Hannah Harrington for including us 

in the arrangements.  (pictures are on the website)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please check in the hall for lost items, we have a huge amount of unnamed school uniform and PE kit that must be 

claimed. It will not be here in September. Thank you! 
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Thank you from all of us for your kind 

words and gifts we wish you a relaxing 

summer holiday and look forward to 

seeing you in September! 

Melanie Smallwood 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know  
 

After school clubs next term 

There will be no clubs in week 1 next 

term 

 

 

Pre-School News 
Today we say goodbye to all our school starters. We wish them all the best at 'big school' as they continue 
on their learning journey. 
All the staff at preschool would like to say a big thank you for the lovely gifts and kinds words in the cards. 
We look forward to seeing you and the new starters when we return from Monday 4th September 

Toddler Group: Starts: Monday 11th September 10am-11.30am  

 

 

PTFA  
Tesco 
Don’t forget to spread the news about our Tesco ‘bags 

for help’ blue tokens…throughout July and August!  

We have nearly raised enough to get the trim trail 

project started which is very exciting. 

 

 
 

Dates 

First day back: Monday 4th September 

Welcome meeting for Codden Class: Weds 6th September 

from 12pm 

Parent evening for new classes: Tuesday 12th September 

from 3.30pm  

 

We have been working on our 

handwriting all year. These children 

have shown the best handwriting/ 

progress/presentation in their class 

and have received a certificate and 

a pen…           

Codden - Phoebe 

Tarka - Ruby 

Barum – Sophie 

Saunton - Yasmin 

Exmoor -Mae 

Lundy – Imogen 

Super Gold! 

James 

Phoebe 

Evie 

 

Well 
Done! 

 

100% Attendance! 
Well done to these children who have attended 

school every day for the whole year! They 

received a certificate and a badge. 

Mae, Carris, George, Ben, Evie, Ben, Luke, George, 

Megan, Molly and Sophie. 

 

 

George.SB 

raised an 

incredible 

£180 for 

Relay for 

life! 
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